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Bachelor of Nursing Science Curriculum Reviewed 

Professor Janet Gross and Staff of Muni University Faculty of Health Science 
reviewed the Bachelor of Nursing Science Curriculum on Thursday 9th and 
Friday 10th January 2020 at the University Council Hall.  

Professor Janet Gross was outsourced by Seed Global Health as a consultant 
to assist the Faculty of Health Science through the curriculum review pro-
cess. Muni University is in partnership with Arua Regional Referral Hospital 
(ARRH) and Seed Global Health to provide patient centred care at ARRH and 
also ensure Nurses graduating from Muni University possess specialised 
skills in maternal and child health as well as emergency care nursing.  
One of the activities under this partnership is to review the curriculum in 
order to achieve that aim. Dr. Janet Gross has been working with Muni Uni-

versity on ground and remotely for five years. She is a Senior Nursing Educator, Professor Emeriti of Morehead State Uni-
versity, USA. She has also previously served as a response Peace Corp Volunteer in Uganda. 

Muni University Receives Visiting Lecturer 

Muni University has re-
ceived yet another Visit-
ing Lecturer-Adrienne 
White, who will be Lectur-
ing in the Nursing Sci-
ence Department. 
Adrienne White, is a 
Women’s Health Nurse 

Practitioner from the United States and will be at the Univer-
sity till August 2020. 

She was officially welcomed by the University Vice Chancellor, 
Professor Christine Dranzoa and a Team of University Staff on 
21st January 2020. The Vice Chancellor expressed gratitude to 
Seed Global Health for all the resources they have injected in 
support of the university. 

Office of DoS and Library Receive Vehicles  

The office of the 
Dean of Students 
and the Librarian 
have received 
vehicles to sup-
port their opera-
tions. The Dean 
Of Students Miss 
Amandru Stella 
Wawa and the University Librarian Dr.Frederick 
Mukungu received the  keys to the vehicles from the  
Deputy University Secretary Mr. Maxwell Abok. 
The two Officers expressed gratitude to the University 
Management for this boost which had been highly 
needed and promised to manage and maintain the 

vehicles well. 
The University 
Engineer Mr. 
Aluonzi Geof-
frey asked the 
drivers of the 
newly acquired 
vehicles to 
consider them 

as their offices and handle them well and ensure that 
the vehicles are in good condition all the time. 

Muni University Recruits New Staff  

40 staff have been recruited 25 of 
whom are teaching Staff in the 
various Faculties of Science, 
TechnoScience, Management 
Science, Agriculture and Educa-
tion. 
15 of the new recruits are Non-Teaching Staff. 

Library Training Held 

The library organised a one-day 
training workshop on Muni Universi-
ty Library Systems and Procedures.  
The workshop that took place on 
Thursday January 23, 2020 at the 
University Council Hall was meant to 
introduce the newly recruited Aca-
demic Staff and re-orient the old 

Academic Staff to Muni University Library services, procedures and re-
sources.  

Midterm Strategic Plan Review  

The 
University 
Manage-
ment 
held a 
midterm 
review of 
the per-

formance of the Strategic Plan on 15th 
January 2020 at the University Council Hall. 

Students Tour Muni University  

Students of Adusi Child Development Centre Zombo District toured Muni 
University on Friday 31st January 2020.They were provided career guidance 
by the Academic Registrar’s Department and the communications Unit. The 
Deputy Academic Registrar Mr. Nicholas Tumwebaze, challenged the Stu-
dents to have a qualification to be able to fit in the knowledge economy. 
He urged them to have a dream, ambition and wok hard to achieve that 
dream. After challenging them to take advantage of the proximity of the 
university and the high quality of education provided, many promised to 
join Muni university for their higher education.  
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